Peninsula Community Planning Board
1220 Rosecrans Street PMB 549

San Diego, CA 92106
pcpbsd@gmail.com

Date: February 28, 2022

TO: Honorable Todd Gloria, Mayor
Dr. Jennifer Campbell, Councilmember District 2
Andrew Field, Director City of San Diego Parks and Recreation Dept
Gary Pence, Senior Traffic Engineer City of San Diego Transportation and Storm Water Dept
Barbara Booth Keiller, PhD, Sunset Cliffs Natural Park Council Chair
Rosamaria Acuna, Sunset Cliffs Natural Park Council
Virginia Wilson, Sunset Cliffs Natural Park Council

RE: Letter of support for Sunset Cliffs Park Drainage Improvements, CIP# L14005

The Peninsula Community Planning Board (PCPB) requests that the City of San Diego support the
Sunset Cliffs Natural Park Council in its bid for a share of the Fiscal Year 2023 budget money allocated
to regional parks. Some $4 million of revenue has been generated by Mission Bay commercial
enterprises and is available to the large regional parks. Since 2016, Sunset Cliffs has been trying to get
funds for design work to channel runoff appropriately and curtail severe erosion problems at both the
hillside and lateral portions of the park. The erosion threatens public use of the park and to collapse
both Sunset Cliffs Boulevard and seaside parking lots used by residents and visitors.

With an ample share of the revenues, it is believed that the design work can be completed. The next
step will be actual construction, probably in a future budget.

The Peninsula Community Planning Board voted unanimously (11-0) to approve this request.
We appreciate your support.

Sincerely,
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Frederick W. Kosmo, Jr.,
Chair, PCPB
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